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Wednesday, October 3, 2013 e O i
at the office of Shana Murray, S 27
Room 62-25, FERC Building, =I5 w oo
888 First Street, N.E., Washington D.C. 20426 - & T
Telephone Recorder: Shana Murray, Project Coordinator with the Office of

Energy Projects.
Subject: Consultation with the Ute Indian Tribe of the Uintah

and Ouray Reservation for the proposed Peabody
Trout Creek Reservoir Hydroelectric Project

On Wednesday, October 3, 2012, I called the Ute Indian Tribe of the Uintah and Quray
Reservation, Ft. Duchesne, Utah, regarding a letter FERC sent them about consulting
with us for the proposed Peabody Trout Creek Reservoir Hydroelectric Project. The
secretary who answered the phone explained that the Chairwoman was out and told me to
call back the next week. I called again on Tuesday, October 16, 2012, and left a direct
voicemail message for the Chairwoman. I called again on Friday, October 19, 2012, and
left another direct voicemail message for the Chairwoman. To this date, there has been

no response from the Tribe.

Shana Murray



